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May 2021

To Whom It May Concern: 

We write in support of our student’s request to come to the United States to pursue a course of 
study at Dartmouth College.   

Dartmouth is aware of the SEVP guidance from April 26, 2021 confirming the continuation of 
the March 2020 guidance and August 2020 FAQs. 

Guided by state and local public health considerations, Dartmouth will continue to offer a 
program of study that includes both online and in-person components for undergraduate, 
graduate and professional students. 

Information regarding Dartmouth’s reopening plans can be found at: 

https://covid.dartmouth.edu/    

Thank you for your kind attention and consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Susan C. Ellison, PDSO 
Director, Office of Visa and Immigration Services 
Dartmouth College 
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